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So let me get this straight. The Oregon Landscape Contractors Association (OLCA) 

and the National Association of Landscape Professionals want us to give them a 

grant to buy equipment that even they admit is decidedly inferior in both performance 

and cost. Do we really save enough carbon with this equipment to offset the higher 

costs, and the resulting higher carbon emmissions, from their use? Maybe we should 

wait for more reliable equipment to become available and save the tax dollars. 


